
Prepare for 
VA’s sign-in 
changes
We’re moving to a more modern 
online sign-in experience—
to simplify your options and 
continue to protect your identity 
and benefits.

Here’s what’s changing 
for VA websites and 
mobile apps:

• After January 31, 2025, we’ll 
remove the option to sign in 
with a My HealtheVet user 
ID and password.  

• After September 30, 2025, 
we’ll remove the option to 
sign in with a DS Logon 
username and password.  

• You’ll then have two sign-in 
account options: Login.gov 
or ID.me. 

Note: Your health portal isn’t going 
away. We’re just changing the way 
you sign in. 

Create your account now
Learn why we’re making 
these changes—and how 
to create your Login.gov or 
ID.me account.

www.va.gov/sign-in-changes

https://www.va.gov/initiatives/prepare-for-vas-secure-sign-in-changes/



